
19th April 2024 
 

Proposed Change to School opening time 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Department of Education has asked all schools to ensure that their children are in school for a 
minimum of 32.5 hours a week from September 2024.  Currently, Holly Hill does not meet this minimum 
requirement and as a result we need to increase our school day.  Having consulted with Reaside 
Academy (our junior school): 
 
I am proposing that from September 2024 the school day starts at 8.30am each day.   
The school finishing time will remain the same at 3.10pm  
 
As this is a considerable change, I am opening a consultation period from today until Friday 3rd May 
where you can share your views. 
 
If you have any questions, feelings or thoughts on this proposal please email the school office or speak 
with me in person by the 3rd May.  
 
I look forward to hearing your feedback in the coming weeks.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Mark Carr 
Head Teacher 
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This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

  


